
 

Wednesday, June 7, 2023 

 

 

Bula Vinaka Valued Partners, 
 
 
Greetings from the Warwick Fiji. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support and we are delighted to 
formally share with you some exciting news.   
 
We wish to inform you that the Warwick Fiji will be undergoing some 
soft renovation in Wicked Walu Restaurant.   
 
Wicked Walu menus will be served at designated outlets at time of 
booking. 
 
The soft renovation works will be ongoing for the next couple of 
months.  We will ensure that the noise disruptions are kept at a 
minimal and be reassured that in-between these times all our guests 
will experience the usual fantastic service and facilities that we are 
famous for.   
 
Thanking you in advance for your understanding as we strive to 
continually improve our product and experience for our valued guests.   
 
 
Vinaka and kind regards, 
The Management. 


